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October 14, 2022 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
carmen.diaz@bpu.nj.gov 
board.secretary@bpu.nj.gov 
 
Carmen D. Diaz 
Acting Secretary to the Board 
Board of Public Utilities 
44 South Clinton Avenue, 1st Floor 
P.O. Box 350 
Trenton, NJ 08625-0350 
 
 RE: In the Matter of PSE&G Request for an Accounting Order authorizing the 

Company to Modify its Pension Accounting for Ratemaking Purposes. 
 
Dear Acting Secretary Diaz: 
 

On October 13, 2022, the Atlantic City Electric Company (“ACE”), a regulated electric 
public utility in the State of New Jersey, filed a motion to participate in the above captioned 
proceeding.  Please accept this correspondence as ACE’s formal withdrawal of its Motion.  

Pursuant to the Order in connection with In the Matter of the New Jersey Board of Public 
Utilities’ Response to the COVID-19 Pandemic for a Temporary Waiver of Requirements for 
Certain Non-Essential Obligations, BPU Docket No. EO20030254, Order dated March 19, 2020, 
this document is being electronically filed.  No paper copies will follow.   

ACE apologizes for any inconvenience and appreciates your assistance with this matter. 

        Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
        Cynthia L.M. Holland 
        An Attorney at Law of the  
          State of New Jersey 
 
cc: Service List  
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